Minutes of Zoom meeting November 5, 2020
Hi all,

We had a good Zoom team meeting last night. The meeting started at 1900 (7pm).

We had the following active participants: 25, 31, 43, 58, 66, 166, 210, 471, 518, 593, 605, 609, 615, 623,
625, and 626 .

That's also about how many we have when we meet in person in Corona.

The business had included considering edits to our Standing Rules, election of 2021 officers.

| went over some statistics of our team roster which are very impressive.

In 2019, we had ten new members join the team. IN 2020, we have 41 new members bringing our total to
79 with one pending. That is an increase of over 100%.

We have 105 Personal users. 18 Personal users decided to join our team. (The pending member is going
to increase that count to 19.)

| am so impressed with the quality and professionalism of our team members. Many are essential workers
whom we praise for their work dedication.

Our member status count right now is:

Regular 56
Family 5
Junior 6
Add't family 0
Life 11
Honorary 1
TOTAL 79

2021 Annual dues have been already paid by 47, 58, 192, our pending member and of course our 11 Life
members.

Jeff, (66) moved to accept our proposed Standing Rules as presented, Mike (210) 2d the motion. Motion
carried unanimously.
It is going to be posted in the Files section of our Groups.io site.

The election of officers for year 2021 began by asking for nominations for each office.
Our 2020 officers are:

President - Ed, 25

VP - Membership, Pete, 31

VP - Communications, Mike, 210

Secretary, Richard, 588

Treasurer, Barry, 51

Only one nomination was received for each office. The nomination received for each office turned out to
be for the present 2020 incumbents.

As a result, a vote by acclimation was conducted and the result of that vote was unanimous for reelecting
our current board.

Congratulations to our 2021 officers.

It has been a pleasure acting in the capacity of President for you and | will continue to try to honor you in
my performance.

Jeff (66) is taking a breather from doing the Monday night NET. Replacing him will be Rachael (623) who
has conducted the Wednesday night NET the past few weeks.

Rachael does an excellent job of NET Control and | hope all will check in on Monday nights. Thank you
Rachael for volunteering and for doing such a good job.

This week Rachael was awarded a NET Control Certificate.



It was a pleasure not having to elaborate on "For the Good of CREST" this meeting. We have lost too
many CREST members and prayed for the return to good health of others in 2020. Last night that subject
was blank.

Let's remember those members whom we have lost in our prayers. It is my hope that all of us continue
our good health through the remainder of this year and continuing into 2021.

The meeting adjourned at 1945 (7:45pm).
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